
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Luttons News 
 

Whole School Attendance News  
 

Our Federation Target is 97% 
 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  

89.49% 
 
 
 
 

Attendance News 
 
 

Class Attendance News  
 
 
 

Class 1: 83.64% 
 
 
Class 2: 95.24% 
 
 Well done to Class 2 who will be 
enjoying their extra playtime 
after Easter!  

Individual Attendance News 
 
 

Well done to all the children who 
achieved 100% Attendance this week. 

 
 
 
 

A Message from Mrs Mould…. 
Dear Parents and Carers 

It has been another busy week across both schools. This week has seen our Year 6 children taking their 
SATs. This is an intense experience for them and we are really proud of the resilience and calm attitude 

that they have shown. We know that each of them has worked hard and tried their best.  
Well done Year 6’s! 

 
It has been great to see PE taking place outdoors again this week and we are delighted that we have 
secured some cricket coaching for next half term from a member of Yorkshire Cricket Club. We will 

publish photos of this after each session. It is great to see the children practising their tennis skills, too, 
at playtimes… who knows, we may have a future Wimbledon champion amongst us! 

 
I hope that you all enjoy a lovely weekend.  

Best wishes  
Mrs Mould  

Friday 12th May 2023 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Forest School Stars of the Week:   
 
 
 

Class 1 
 

 
No Forest School 

for class 1 this week 
 
 
 

Lower Key Stage 2 
 

 
Laura 
 
For always following 
instructions.  
 

Upper Key Stage 2 
 

 
Jack  
 
For planting shrubs 
carefully. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Key Dates:  
 
 
   
School closes half term: Thursday 25th May 

Training Day: Friday 26th May  
Half term: Monday 29th May to Friday 2nd June 

 
Sports Day News 

 
Sports Day will take place on Wednesday 28th June in the afternoon (weather 
permitting). The reserve date should the weather be poor, will be Wednesday 
12th July. Further details about this event will be sent to you nearer the time.  

 

 
 

  



 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
                            
This week in Class 1, we have been investigating shapes. The Early Years children have 
been looking at numbers of blocks that will make a rectangle.  
 
 
 

    
 
 
                    
The year 1 and 2 children have been investigating 2d and 3d shapes and looking at their 

properties. They have been sorting the shapes into different categories. 
 

In History, we have continued looking at The Great Fire of London and the changes 
that happened in London after this event. 

 
Lots of the children in class 1 have been excited to share their learning of tricky words 

and eager to change the words on their key rings. 
 

 

    

Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 

 
In PSHE, we have been looking at keeping healthy and practising yoga to 
help us to relax.  
 

                              
 
 

In science we have been looking in detail at plants, specifically their parts 
and functions. 

  
                   

 
 
     

 

Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 

In other News………. 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 
If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding 

Team at school.  
Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  
Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 
admin@luttons.n-yorks.sch.uk 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in 
the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 
(MAST) 

01609 780780 
Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 



 
 


